
 

TOWN OF SAXEVILLE POLICY #09-20-2021 

FIRE/RESCUE RESPONSE SECTION CHANGES. 

 

Supervisor Peterson made a motion to move the coverage 
line for each department one more row over as to including 
sections 3, 10, 15, 22, 27, & 34 in SSFD coverage and removing 
those sections from PSFD coverage, starting January 1, 2022. He 
suggested he did not want to cause relationship hardship 
between the two departments. Motion was seconded by 
Supervisor Hansen.    Upon voice vote, motion passed.   

 
Clerk would send each fire department a copy of the letter 

sent to the Waushara County Dispatch explaining the changes for 
everyone’s records. 

 
 

PSFD will respond to section:  

1, 2, 11, 12, 13, 14, 23, 24, 25, 26, 35, 36. 

 

SSFD will respond to sections: 

3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10, 15, 16, 17, 18, 19, 20, 21, 22, 27, 28, 29, 30, 

31, 32, 33, 34. 


